
May, 2019 

Southgate Board of Education Meeting 

Special Education & Preschool Report 

 

1. Preschool officially ended May 2, 2019.  The Preschool Picnic was held immediately afterwards 

on the playground.  Approximately 104 people attended.   

 

2. We are still registering students for Me & My School which begins the week of June 11.   

 

3. State testing is coming up.  The list of students and their accommodations has been developed 

to assure all students receive what’s in their IEP.   

 

4. Shared psychologist position with Bellevue.  (Attached Document) 

 

 


